
 
 
 

   

Department of Health    Ministère de la santé 
Public Health New Brunswick                               Santé publique Nouveau-Brunswick  

 
May 28, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
 
RE: RELEASE OF ISOLATION PLAN FOR AFFECTED BUS STUDENTS 
 
 

Affected students from Bus#210 are released from isolation as of 11:59pm, Friday, May 28, 
2021, based on the results of our follow-up testing and Public Health risk assessment.  
 
Staff and their families can come off isolation as of May 28th, 2021, with the exception of 
those who have been directly contacted and told to self-isolate for 14 days by Public 
Health as a close contact. Those students coming off isolation can return to school and their 
family members can return to work.  
 
Everyone who has not been identified as a close contact should feel confident returning to 
normal activities. Sufficient testing was performed overall to inform the risk assessment and 
are negative.  
 
A big thank you for your cooperation.  
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
________________________________ 
 

Dr. Cristin Muecke, MD, MSc, FRCPC  
Acting Regional Medical Officer of Health, Central Region 
 
 
 


